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sensitive development in our prograniming and to provide targeted support to initiatives aimed at
conflict prevention, conflict resolution and post-conflict reconciliation activities.

Canada's actions to address sub-Saharan Africa's humanitarian crises have been significant, both
in terns of foreign and development assistance policies, and financial resources. However, materially
improving the situation will require a long-terni conimitment from both African governments and
donor countries such as Canada. Many of the crises identified in the Report have festered for many
years or even decades. Similarly, their resolution wilI require many years of commitment and
perseverance. The Government is conimitted to sustaining this effort through its support for the G8
Africa Action Plan and through its regular development and humanitarian assistance programmes.
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